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Til: GRU | Grønlandsudvalget <gru@ft.dk> 

Emne: GRU Keira Kronvold and daughter Zammi 

 

Hello all, 

 

I am writing to express deep concern for the outcome of Keira Kronvold’s recent court case aiming 

to be reunited with her daughter Zammi. 

FKU tests are inherently discriminatory, especially towards Inuit people. So much so, that at the 

beginning of this year, these tests were announced to be abolished. 

The only just course of action, in line with human rights, is for Zammi to be returned home to 

Keira. Please consider the irreparable harm that will be caused if Zammi is kept in foster care. 

Keira’s older daughter, Zoe Kronvold, has spoken about how traumatizing it was to remain 

separated from her mother while in foster care. 

It is not too late to stop this from happening to Zammi as well. 

Please do everything you can to reunite Keira with her child. 

 

Sincerely, 

Giulia Sorcini 

United States 
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